
 
 

 Page 1 of 2  

 

OFFICIAL 

 
Killara Station Upgrade  
June 2022 
Transport for NSW is upgrading Killara Station as part of the Transport Access Program (TAP) 
to make it easier for everyone to access, including people with a disability or limited mobility, 
parents/carers with prams and customers with luggage. 

Work is processing well at the station. During May, we completed part of the service upgrades 
on the station platform. We also placed concrete to the walls of Lift 2 on the station platform 
to align with the new footbridge, removed the old paint on the Werona Avenue side of the 
existing footbridge and repainted the footbridge.  
 

Upcoming work in June 
Construction work at Killara Station will continue in June and will include: 

• concrete placement for the lifts on Werona and Culworth Avenues 
• excavation and construction of a new electrical transformer pad 
• internal upgrades to the platform buildings. 

 

Night work in June 
No night work is scheduled for June 2022. 
 

Temporary closure of station amenities 
From Monday 30 May until late 2022, the bathroom amenities at Killara Station will be closed. 
Alternative amenities will be available nearby at Gordon and Lindfield stations. During the 
closure period, staff from Sydney Trains will not be on site. We apologise for the 
inconvenience and thank you for your understanding. 
 

Construction hours 
Standard construction hours are 7am to 6pm, Monday to Friday and 8am to 1pm, on 
Saturdays. 
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Contact us 
If you have any questions or would like more on the Killara Station Upgrade, 
please contact our project team: 

 
1800 684 490 (Project Infoline)  
1800 775 465 (24-hour Construction Response Line) 

 projects@transport.nsw.gov.au 

 transport.nsw.gov.au/killara 

 
231 Elizabeth Street, Sydney NSW 2000  
PO Box K659, Haymarket NSW 1240 

 

If you need help understanding this information, please  
contact the Translating and Interpreting Service on 131 450 and 
ask them to call us on 1800 684 490 
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